
 
Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS. 
 

NO 29 of 2024 
 
 

Port Talbot Geophysical Survey 
 

Mariners are advised that ABPmer are scheduled to undertake a Geophysical survey in 
Port Talbot at various locations detailed on the 2nd page of this notice (Map). Expected 
dates of the survey are Sunday May 5th 2024 – Wednesday May 15th 2024. Intended 

hours of operation are between 0600hrs – 2100hrs. 
 

 Vessel will be the “Wessex Explorer” Call sign 2WWE, and they will monitor VHF 
Channels 12 and 16. 

 
Multiple instruments will be towed from the stern of the vessel, up to 100m behind the 

vessel. Some sensors will be towed on the surface, others at depth. Vessel will be 
turning regularly. 

 
Survey vessel will have restricted manoeuvrability and all vessels are requested to keep 
a minimum 100m clearance from the survey vessel. Towed sensors will be limited within 

Port Talbot Old Dock 
 
 
 

This notice is issued for and on behalf of ABPmer. 
 

  

HARBOUR MASTER SOUTH WALES 
Queen Alexandra House, Cargo Road, CARDIFF, CF10 4LY 

 

Date 03/05/2024. 
All ABP South Wales Notices to Mariners may be viewed on: - www.southwalesports.co.uk 

Owners, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the 
masters or persons in charge of their vessel or craft. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Survey map with areas highlighted in the red polygons 

 
Port Talbot Old Dock, Channel, Port Talbot Harbour and Channel 

 
 

 
 

 
 


